
 

      

    

 

 

    18 November 2022 

Head: A. S Naismith 

Dalling Road London W6 0UD ◦ Tel: 020 8748 2566 ◦ email: office@fgschool.uk ◦ website: floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk 

Children in Need 2022 -Pyjama Day 

mailto:office@fgschool.uk


 

V c c cu 

  

 

   

  

Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 90.0% 

Year 1 – 93.3% 

Year 2 –95.0% 

Year 3 –96.3% 

Year 4 –100% 

Year 5 – 90.0% 

Year 6 – 94.6% 

 

Well done Year 4  ! 

Value Award Winners 
 

NURSERY - Nina 

RECEPTION – Zyana 

YEAR 1 – Ava-Leigh 

YEAR 2 – Mia 

YEAR 3 – Micky 

YEAR 4 – Syon & Ruby-Lily 

YEAR 5 – Ibrahim 

YEAR 6 – Yusuf & Ali E 

SPORT – Micky, Yost, 

Ruby-Lily, Syon, Rahima, 

Ali B & Emilia 

MUSIC – Anaiyah Y2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Monday 5th December 

 

 

Thursday 8
th

 December 

Christmas or Bright Colour 

Jumper Day 

 

 

Friday 9
th

 December 

 

 
 

 

Monday 12th  December 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday 13th December 

Pupils Christmas Dinner 
 

Wednesday 14th December 

Year 5 Christmas Festival at  

Hammersmith Lyric 
 

Thursday 15
th

 December 

Choir Trip (tbc) 

 

Friday 16
th

 December  

End of Term -1.00pm finish 

 

Wednesday 4
th

 January 

Return to School 

 

 

PTA Coffee Morning  

Panathlon Challenge 

7 pupils represented Flora Gardens at 

the Hammersmith and Fulham 

Panathlon on Wednesday, held at St 

Paul's Girls School.  

Pupils were competing against 7 other 

schools in a range of sports and 

activities including ten-pin bowling, 

boccia, curling, football, target games 

and multi-sports.  

The criteria was to work positively with 

one another and have as much fun as 

possible!  

Flora Gardens finished 2nd!!!! Well 

done to Mickey, Yost, Syon, Ruby-Lily, 

Rahima Mohamed, Ali B and Emilia, we 

are very proud of your achievements. 
 

Thursday 1
st

 December 

Y2 Natural History Museum 

Visit 

Tuesday 29
th

 November 

Nursery & Reception – 

Dental Visit 

 

Dates for the diary 

Nativity 

2.00 – 3.00pm 

3.15 -5.15pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reception 2023 Admission 

If your child was born between 1 September 

2018 and 31 August 2019, you will need to 

apply for a primary (reception) school place 

by 15 January 2023. Please use the link 

below. 

https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-

people/schools-and-colleges/school-

admissions/starting-school-reception-2023  

The benefits of applying online… 

•It is quick and easy to do.  

• You can apply from any location with 

internet access 24 hours a day, seven days a 

week until the closing date of 15 January 

2023.  

• You can log back on to change or delete 

preferences up until 11.59pm on the closing 

date.  

• You can register your mobile phone 

number to receive reminder alerts.  

• You will automatically receive a 

confirmation email, with your application 

reference number, once you submit your 

application.  

• You are able to attach additional 

documents.  

• During the evening of 17 April 2023, you 

will be sent an email informing you that your 

outcome is available.  

• Once you have received this email, you can 

log onto the Pan-London eAdmissions 

website to accept or decline your offer. If you 

would prefer to complete a paper application 

form, please contact the admissions team on 

020 8753 1085. 

Year 1 had a great trip to 

the cinema to watch 

Clifford the Big Red Dog. 

 

Redevelopment of 

Flora Gardens 

 

Parents are invited to attend one of the 

sessions being held with Mr Naismith, 

members of the Parent Working Group 

(PWG) and some of our school Governors to 

discuss how things will move forward, 

including the temporary move to Lena 

Gardens Primary School. 

The sessions will be held on:  

 Tuesday 22
nd

 November at 8.30 in 

the school hall 

 Tuesday 22
nd

 November at 3.15 in 

the school hall 

 Thursday 24
th

 November at 4.30 in 

the school hall 

 Thursday 24
th

 November at 6.30 

online via Zoom 

 

Year 4 enjoyed their visit to Vue 

Cinema to watch Sonic the Hedgehog 2 

as part of the Into Film Festival.  

 

"My favourite part was when Sonic turned 

into the most powerful fighter and 

defeated Eggman" - Safiya Stuart-Pitt's (Y4) 
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